
Holiday Hamper Thank you 
 

I'd like to thank everyone who played a part in making this year's Hamper program happen!  If 

you shopped, donated, wrote or answered an email, gave space in your classroom, carried, sorted 

or delivered a hamper, please know it is deeply appreciated by everyone involved and the 

recipient families. 

  

The class reps were instrumental in organizing this - they are a special group of people.  

 

We had some business donations this year that I would like to mention: 

Thrifty's donated a poinsettia to each hamper, Imax Victoria donated 18 passes, and the 

Rootcellar donated a produce box to each family well below their cost (and delivered to the 

school at 8am!).  Campus Honda and the Royal BC Museum also contributed to make the 

hampers complete. 

 

This is a generous community of students, parents and educators and I'm thankful to be a part of 

it.  

 
Krista 

Monterey PAC Holiday Hampers Coordinator 

 

 


